
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:  JUNE 19, 2012 – COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 

Title:  PARKING PROHIBITION ALONG LOOKOUT POINT COURT 

Submitted by: Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 
Whereas residents of a portion of Lookout Point Court (numbers 38 to 54) have experienced problems 
with local youth who park vehicles opposite their houses (which  face Sonoma Heights Community Park) 
and engage in inappropriate behaviours in and around the nearby covered bocce courts; and  
 
Whereas the residents have requested that parking be prohibited along this section of Lookout Point 
Court that is open to the park, but remain permitted at the usual times along the portion of Lookout Point 
Court alongside the fenced boundary of the park; 
 
 It is therefore recommended: 
 
That pending receipt of a petition confirming  that two-thirds of the households along this portion of 
Lookout Point Court (numbers 38 to 54) are in agreement, parking be prohibited along the side of Lookout 
Point Court commencing 20 m east of the end of the boundary fence (i.e., approximately opposite 32), 
and ending at the southward bend of the street in the vicinity of 54 Lookout Point Court.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Ward 2 / Woodbridge West 
 


